
  

 
 

 

 

May 2021 
Call for Expression of Interest  

CBIE Immigration Advisory Committee  
 
Established in 1994, the CBIE Immigration Advisory Committee (IAC) is a voluntary group of 
International Education practitioners from across education sectors and regions in Canada who 
work to identify and resolve critical and systemic immigration issues affecting international 
students. Through CBIE, the IAC provides informed, evidence based communications with the 
Departmentof Immigration, Refugees, and Citizenship Canada on how the design and 
implementation of their policies and procedures impact international education across Canada.   
 
Please review the IAC Terms of Reference and profile of Current Committee Members for more 
details. 

 
We are pleased to launch this Call for Expressions of Interest in serving on the CBIE 
Immigration Advisory Committee.  We are seeking International Education professionals for a 
two-year term, who are keen to engage with CBIE, to provide input based on consultation with 
colleagues and to offer insights based on their own experience and expertise in immigration. 
 
We are looking to fill three (3) vacancies.  
 
The IAC is committed to ensuring an equitable, balanced, and functional representation that 
reflects the national character, composition, mission and activities of CBIE membership, and is 
in keeping with its goal of promoting equity, diversity and inclusion (EDI).  While we are pleased 
to accept EOIs from all interested candidates, to ensure representation of CBIE’s membership, 
this Call actively seeks candidates to represent: 
 

● Ontario  
● Atlantic Canada 
● Francophone institutions outside of Quebec 

 
Expressions of Interest are due via email to Anne Christensen (achristensen@cbie.ca) no later 
than Friday, May 21, 2021.  Expressions should include: 
 

● Your CV, including a short biography; and a 
● Short statement of interest – 500 words maximum.  

 
As part of the statement of interest, candidates are invited to share how they feel that their 
representation on the IAC will contribute to the goals of equity, diversity and inclusion. 
 
For more information, you may email Anne (achristensen@cbie.ca). 
 
We look forward to hearing from many of you. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Anne Christensen and Philipp Reichert  
Co-Chairs of the Immigration Advisory Committee 
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